
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Monday 

May 27, 2024 
 

 
 Division 5, Ms. Pierce’s and Ms. Griffith’s class, is responsible for grounds clean up this week. Thank 

you for keeping our outside areas tidy. 
 A huge congratulations to the boys rugby team as they played their final matches of the season in 

the Friday’s jamboree at SMU. The team played very well, finishing with a winning record and 
scoring a try on the final play of their last game. The boys played with sportsmanship and 
determination and represented GHMS with the utmost class. Well done on your season. There will 
be a meeting later this week followed by a team lunch next Monday with coach Tucker. Stay tuned 
for more details. 

 Track and field meet #3 is today after school. Student athletes who are participating in the 300m, 
1200m and hurdle races as well as all boys in long jump and shot put and any grade 8 high jumpers, 
are asked to meet with Mr. Owen in the gym at nutrition break to confirm the plan for UVic. Good 
luck. 

 In preparation for track meet #4, which is this Wednesday, we ask that all 4 x 100m relay team 
members come to practise at the start of lunch. Please meet in the gym with your lunches. We will 
warm up, run and then eat. Today and Wednesday, lunch relay practices are a must so please make 
sure you connect with your relay teammates to ensure we get all of you to these sessions. 
 


